
 

 

 

 LIBRARY DIRECTOR EMERGENCY SUCCESSION POLICY  

Approved by the Rochester Public Library Board of Trustees on January 19, 2022. 
 

If Rochester Public Library (RPL) is faced with the sudden departure of the Library Director, the RPL 

Board of Trustees will consult the Library Director Emergency Succession Plan and work with City of 

Rochester Human Resources and the City Administrator to determine temporary and long-term 

leadership. Within two weeks of departure, RPL Board of Trustees will appoint a Division Head with an 

MLS to serve as Acting Director until a Library Director is hired. 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


